
August 2021 

 

Dear Kindergarten Families,  

Welcome to Kindergarten! I am so excited to meet you and 

share this incredible experience together. Our Kindergarten year will 

be filled with new friendships, many milestones, and lots of learning 

along the way. I am ready to begin this special journey with you. I 

can’t wait to meet you and have some fun together. Remember to 

bring your school supplies with you if you did not pre-order them! 

Please label the outside of your bag. You don’t need to label every 

individual item. Please bring a change of clothes in a labeled Ziploc 

bag for your child to keep at school.  

Each day we will have two short snack times.  A “light bite” in 

the morning and a “quick snack” in the afternoon.  On the first day 

of school please send in two small healthy nut-free snacks, a water 

bottle, and a bagged lunch. Please pack them separately and label 

each with your child’s name, with an “S” for snacks and an “L” for 

lunch. Also, please send your child with a backpack large enough 

for his or her belongings.  

We know that the adjustment to Kindergarten is a big one for 

all!  We are welcoming you to bring something small to hug. This can 

be any ONE thing that will be kept close to you help give you the 

warm and fuzzy feeling of a hug should you need it. 

I hope you had a super summer! I am excited to meet all of our 

new friends. I look forward to a great year working and learning 

together… 

Love, 

Mrs. Piergallini 

 

  



 

Dear Parents,  

 

I’d like to welcome you to the start of an exciting new year! 

I am looking forward to working with your child this year and 

becoming a partner with you in your child’s education. In 

order to make this year a productive and memorable one, I 

know my teaching must begin by making your child feel 

comfortable in my classroom. I want to help all the children 

come together in a caring, learning environment.  

 

For this reason, it would be helpful for me if you would take 

a moment and write to me about your child:  

What is your child like?  

What are the things you, as a parent, know that would be 

important for me to know?  

What are your child’s interests?  

How do you see your child as a learner?  

Has your child had any prior school experience? Please tell 

me about it! 

I look forward to a productive, happy and involved year! 

 

XOXO, 

Mrs. Piergallini 

 



 

 

In order to keep our classroom productive, 

clean and germ-free we are asking for the 

following supplies in addition to the online 

supply list. 

Please send in:  

2 containers of anti-bacterial hand wipes 

   

  

1 roll of paper towels 

  

 

 

1 set of Classic Colored Crayola Twistable 

Crayons 

  

  

  

 

Thank you for your support! 

The Kindergarten Teachers 

Additional Supplies 


